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February 1, 2019 

 

Members of the Common Council: 

 

The following is being presented for your confirmation at the February 6 Council meeting: 

 

BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

Appointment of one (1) member to fill the vacated term by Mark Behnke: 

 

BILL WETZEL  

3-year term to expire 12/2021 

 

Bill is the owner of Acoca Coffee and recently purchased his building in partnership with 

Natasha and Mike. Bill has been active with Appleton Downtown Incorporated committees 

and very engaged in their programs. He brings passion and vision to every project he is 

involved in. 

 

It is with pleasure that I make this recommendation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

TIMOTHY M. HANNA 

Mayor of Appleton 

 
 


